
 
 

 

January 14, 2021 

 

Dear Families, 

 

As you may know, St. Ursula announces the tuition rates in January for the coming school 

year. The process to arrive at these numbers began this past fall when each current family 

was asked to complete an intent to re-enroll form through School Admin. That re-

enrollment data was used as a baseline for our School Board’s Finance Committee to work 

on our annual budget. I would like to thank the committee for their thorough analysis and 

for the Board’s continued commitment to the financial viability of our school.  

 

Please refer to the following approved tuition rates for the 2021-2022 school year: 
 

2021-2022 Tuition Rates:              
Pre-K(4) through 8th Grade 

Non-Parishioner Rate Parishioner Rate 

Child #1 $7,100 $5,800 

Child #2 $6,625                ($13,725) $4,140                  ($9,940) 

Child #3 $6,625                ($20,350) $2,970                  ($12,910) 

Child #4 $6,625                ($26,975) $2,520                  ($15,430) 

Each Additional Child $6,625                ($33,600) $1,950                  ($17,380) 

 

Now comes your part. As a follow-up to this letter, in the coming days, you will receive 

correspondence through School Admin regarding your tuition contract. To complete the 

re-enrollment process, you will need to: 1) sign the contract; 2) submit the re-registration 

fee of $55 per family; 3) complete your FACTS account with the $47 set-up fee per family; 

4) complete the Student Accident Information Form; and 5) complete the Alert Form. Once 

these steps are finished, your child(ren) will be officially re-enrolled for the 2021-2022 

school year.  

 

If you have any questions about setting up your FACTS Account, please contact our Tuition 

Officer Mrs. Sadie Northey at snorthey@stursula.org. And should you have any questions 

about completing the contract, please contact our Advancement Director, Ms. Lauren Calva 

at lcalva@stursula.org. 

 

On a side note, we were thrilled to receive overwhelmingly positive responses and 

comments offered by the nearly 300 families who submitted the Trimester 1 Survey (sent 

on 12/15/20). And of special pride was the nearly perfect rating we received when families 

were asked: How likely are you to recommend St. Ursula School to friends and family as a 

community which represents itself as a positive and enriching faith-filled learning 

environment? With such high approval and the positive messaging that prospective families  
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are hearing about SUS, it should come as no surprise to learn that we have received 

significant interest from new families for the coming school year. With all this being said, 

please know that the practice of enrollment priority remains available to our current 

families. And to maintain that priority, we simply ask that you complete the aforementioned 

steps by Friday, January 29, 2021. After February 12, current families who have not 

finalized the re-enrollment process will no longer retain first priority as we will then open 

our enrollment process up to new families.  

 

As a means in which to add further incentive to completing all five steps for re-enrollment, 

I am happy to share a couple of student motivations that we will include with this process. 

To begin, as we have set a goal of retaining at least 92% of our current Pre-K through 7th 

grade students for the 2021-2022 school year, should we reach that goal by Friday, January 

29, our entire student body will enjoy a no-fee P.A.C.K. Day to be scheduled on a date in 

February. Also, the class with the highest percentage of re-enrollment by the January 29 

deadline will be selected to participate in a “pie in the face toss”. What student wouldn’t 

want to throw a whipped cream pie in the face of their favorite principal?! Please note that 

if multiple classes earn the same percentage, then one lucky class out of that group of 

classes will be randomly selected to participate. For your reference, this festive event will 

be livestreamed and will take place on “Spirit Day” during Catholic Schools week (Friday, 

February 5). 

 

Knowing that there is no decision we make than that of the educational placement for our 

children, I must share how honored we are by the continued trust you have bestow upon 

us. And as we remain committed to nurturing the heart, mind and soul of our students, 

please know that we are grateful for our shared partnership and the continued advocacy 

you offer in support of HUSKY NATION! 

 
God is Good, All the Time! 

 
Rob Costante 

Principal 
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